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Coming Events: 

We will not meet for the first time in 2022 on Wednesday 26th


For Sale:  Bob Sappington has some cars for sale:  A 5 window 1929 
coupe and a roadster.   Contact him for details.



Christmas Gathering
We had a nice group at our Christmas party held this year at Andrea’s in 
Metairie.  Some who were there:  Richard & Choo Choo Meinert, Peter, 
Lindsey & Mary Foles, Nan & Mickey King, Brad Persons, Ray Fuenzalida 
with his A, Ray, Toni & Caroline Schaub, Joelle & Jim Kepper, Joelle & Bob 
Sappington, Dianne & Carl Hunter and Lydia Maureau with         .



Above is my car which thanks to John Troendle has enjoyed living inside 
John’s warehouse for over one year!  And thanks to Bill Pfaff, John Hummel, 
Bobby Burwell, John Maiorana, John Troendle, and Gary Phillips and others. 
They have replaced my roof and retimed the engine, shown me how to do lots 
of things and been a real morale builder and inspiration for me for many 
Saturdays. 



John Troendle, Bobby Burwell and John Maiorana ready to head out in one 
of the several phaetons.  Sometimes it is fun to work together



There is really lots of hard work when changing engines, transmissions, 
wiring harnesses, doing precision tuneups, etc.  Guess who gets to do the 
hard work under the cars?!

I hope that for the February newsletter we will have some 
more substantive articles with more words!  In the meantime, 
stay well and crank your A and drive it around the block on a 
nice day!  Send me a few lines for the next A Frame.


